
 

 
  

MEMPHIS AREA TRANSIT AUTHORITY SUSPENDING SERVICES 
 

MEMPHIS, Tenn, - To prioritize the safety of our staff and riders, the Memphis Area Transit 
Authority (MATA) will be suspending services today, March 31, 2023, beginning at 5:00 pm. 
Ready services are accepting final bookings at 4:30 pm. We will update when services will 
resume on our official communications channels (social media, Omnilert, and 
matatransit.com.) 
  
Customers are encouraged to sign up for Omnilert for updates on service alerts, delays, or 
detours. Visit https://matatransit.omnilert.net/subscriber.php  to sign up for service alerts. 
 
 

### 
 
ABOUT MATA  
The Memphis Area Transit Authority (MATA) is the public transportation provider for the 
Memphis area. As one of the largest transit operators in the state of Tennessee, MATA 
transports customers in the City of Memphis and parts of Shelby County on fixed-route buses, 
paratransit vehicles, and vintage rail trolleys. 
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